WARRANT FOR THE ANNUAL CONGREGATIONAL MEETING
OF THE UNITARIAN CHURCH OF SHARON

To all members of Unitarian Church of Sharon Massachusetts:

The Annual Meeting has been called at 7pm on Friday June 14, 2024 at 4 N. Main Street in Sharon
Massachusetts. The meeting will be a hybrid meeting, both in the sanctuary and on Zoom. Meeting
materials such as Zoom link, slate of officers, proposed budget, and all annual reports will be sent

out prior to the meeting.

Members empowered to vote by our bylaws are asked to decide the following at this meeting:

I. To receive the reports of the Officers, the Minister, the Director of Religious Education and the
committees and organizations of the church

II.  To elect Officers and Standing Committee members. To recognize outgoing volunteer leaders.
To give recognition for staff and other leaders for the role in bringing us together and encouraging
engagement among online, in person, and hybrid activities

lll.  To see if the members will make such appropriations as are recommended by the Board of
Trustees in a proposed budget for the fiscal year 2024-2025 and authorize expenditures under the
control and direction of the Board of Trustees, in accordance with the budget adopted.

IV. To see if the members will authorize the Board of Trustees to appoint lay and ministerial
delegates to represent Unitarian Church of Sharon at meetings of the Unitarian Universalist
Association and any other organizations requiring representation of the church

V. To see and act upon any other business that may legally come before the meeting
By vote of the Board of Trustees, May 10, 2024, Valerie White (President) Christine Raskin (Vice-
President), Courtney Hopkins (Clerk), David Nichamoff (Treasurer), Jonathan Slavin (Trustee), Kim

Miller (Trustee), Rebecca Kinraide (Trustee)

This notice to all members of Unitarian Church of Sharon of Sharon Massachusetts, complies with

our bylaws.

By: Courtney Hopkins-Nestler, Church Clerk



